
   
OLC 20.07.2023  

Item 6 
Annex A 

   
 

 
Activities Judges Sub-Group 
Meeting held on April 23rd 2023 
 
Report to Obedience Liaison Council 
 

• The group discussed the progress on the wording of a statement to be included on all 
schedules drawing the attention of all competitors to their responsibility for the 
behaviour of their dogs at all times whilst at a licensed event. The Activities Health 
and Welfare Sub-Group were to finalise the wording at their meeting on April 17th 
2023 with the intention to issue a press release as soon as possible. 
 

• The office were requested to remove the Standardised Stay Marking Sheet from the 
judges section of the Kennel Club Website as this is no longer relevant. 
 

• The Accredited Judges Trainers for Obedience have requested the addition of the 
following sentence to the Judges Invitation letter (Regulation G.34.b. 
After “…..you are qualified to judge in accordance with Obedience Regulation G.32 
(insert) In addition you will familiarise yourself with the Kennel Club G Regulations 
which are current at the date of the judging appointment.” 
As this will potentially affect all disciplines, the office will investigate before 
presenting the proposal to Activities Committee. 
 

• At the request of the Accredited Judges Trainers for Obedience the office are 
exploring the possibility of placing download links to useful information on the 
judges section of the KC Website. Examples of the type of file to be used are 
specimen judging sheets and permitted turns summaries 

 
 
Richard Kebble 
May 5th 2023 


